
Hope you had a great relaxing Spring Break.
Sharing some updates...

TIP-OFF for MARCH

The monthly newsletter is titled
the ‘Tip-Off.’ It shares
information on what OEA is
doing, events being held and
ways to get involved in your
association. Your building AR
receives a few hard copies to be
displayed in the work room after
the second Tuesday of the
month. A constant contact will
typically follow with a link to the
newsletter.

CLICK the CLICK HERE button to
the RIGHT view the MARCH Tip
Off.

CLICK
HERE

Comp and Benefit SURVEY

Your Comp and Benefit committee
has been preparing for the next
round of negotiations. We are
currently in year one of a two-year
contract. Negotiations will not
officially start until the Fall of 2022,
but the work begins well before that.
To gather input from membership, a
survey has been sent out. If it is not

https://files.constantcontact.com/19d43ce5501/b2986521-49d3-4657-8002-c717872680eb.pdf?rdr=true


in your inbox at your home email
address, check your spam, junk,
social or promotion folders.
Typically, the email is found in one
of those folders. If you still cannot
locate the survey, call the OEA office
at 402-346-0400. The survey will
close on Friday, April 1 at 5:00pm. 

Retirement Seminar

If you are one of the lucky ones who
are on the verge of retiring,
congrats! We have heard from our
members asking for information on
retirement. The Retirement
Committee will be hosting a
RETIREMENT SEMINAR on the
following day:

THURSDAY, MARCH 24th at 6 pm

Click the RSVP link to the right to
register.

RSVP

Laurels Night

It is coming back… we are planning
to have our 58th Annual Laurels
Night on May 1, 2022 at the
Livestock Exchange Building. We
will be honoring the OEA members
who are retiring, celebrating 25 years
and award recipients. the following
awards are also presented at Laurels
Night: • Spirit of Collaboration Award
• Human Relations Award • Media
Award • John E. Jensen Award •
Rookie of the Year Award •
Distinguished Educator Award

Click the REGISTRATION button to
the RIGHT!

REGISTRATION

Shout out to a Bilingual Member

Our very own ESP Member Maria ARTICLE

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScyCdf-tQ6Hf24Gbn2L8RfTj65Q8HF0KUU1R8dPhQDd-qdLLQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://files.constantcontact.com/19d43ce5501/0a2c2be0-a960-4614-b6a6-64eaa754b465.doc?rdr=true
https://indd.adobe.com/view/bbad8849-23a4-494e-973a-616b439925c5


Gonzalez was featured in the
recent edition of the NSEA
VOICE for March. Her organizing
efforts lead to recruiting
additional Bilingual members
which has allowed them to
negotiate their own contract to
increase their hourly rate of pay
and additional concerns
impacting the working
conditions.

Check out the article by clicking
the button to the right. 

Capitol Update

Are you getting any updates from
NSEA on what is happening in the
legislature? If you would like to
follow along with the NSEA’s work to
advocate for teachers and students,
to sign up for the Capitol Update
click the RESGISTER button to the
RIGHT.

REGISTER
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